From: Plancom

To: Rachael Markle; Steve Szafran; Easton Craft; David Maul; William Montero; Paul Cohen; Lisa Basher; Jack Malek;

Laura Mork; Miranda Redinger; Julie Ainsworth-Taylor; Susan Chang; Donna M. Moss

Subject: FW: Comments for the Oct. 20 Planning Commission meeting

Date: Wednesday, October 19, 2016 9:25:27 PM

From: Ginny Scantlebury[SMTP:GINNY@RECSALES.COM]

Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2016 6:24:50 PM

To: Plancom

Subject: Comments for the Oct. 20 Planning Commission meeting

Auto forwarded by a Rule

Dear Planning Commissioners:

I would like my comments to be on the record. I'm sorry that I can't come to the meeting, but will be out of town.

I believe that the 20-foot setback requirements that you are considering would prevent many homeowners and churches from hosting transitional encampments in their backyards. I don't understand how this 20 foot setback applies in these situation, since it's designed for commercial reasons. Also, please remember that all the transitional encampments have temporary fencing around their tents already.

Please reconsider this requirement. It is important that the city of Shoreline helps the homeless in our city. Many residents are helping them in many ways, but we need some support from our city government. I would suggest that a 10 foot setback would be much more reasonable in this situation.

Thanks for considering my suggestion.

Ginny Scantlebury

19625 - 27th Ave NW

Shoreline, WA 98177